
M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Toby Futrcll, City Manager

FROM: Rudy Garza, Budget Officer

DATE: July 27, 2004

SUBJECT: Ncal Kocurck Memorial Austin Convention Center

The item on the July 29, 2004 agenda to approve an ordinance waiving the requirements
of Chapter 14-1 of the Code regarding the naming of a facility and naming the Austin
Convention Center as the Neal Kocurek Memorial Austin Convention Center will have a
fiscal impact of approximately 5102,500 for new signage. The new name will appear on
raised lighted letters, the marquees and a plaque. Funding is available in the FY 2003-
2004 Approved Budget of the Austin Convention Center. A budget amendment is not
required.
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